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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES

Post Office Box 2063 -.. , .
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Ms. Nancy Ann Dennis
occupational Heal.th Standards Branch 00CY,ET M0!ABER g ,, g j
office of Standards Development pg POSi,D RULEl
Washington, D.C. 20555

45 FA 20Y 3
Dear Ms Dennis:e

As requested in the January 29, 1981 Federal Register, we are
writing to express our support for the National Voluntary Laboratory
Accreditation Program for certification of personnel dosimetry suppliers.
This certification process is necessary for the implementation of the
Personnel Dosimetry Quality Assurance Program supported by the Conference
of Radiation Control Program Directors.

V truly yours,

TECMAS M. GERUSKZ ;

Director )
Bureau of Radiation Protection I

cc: John W. Locke
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